
 

 

 

 

Purple for Parents United Exposes Dark Money Ties; Expands to Texas as Call 

for IEDC Audit Gains Momentum  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

April 30, 2025  

Indianapolis, IN  

Purple for Parents United, a leading grassroots organization advocating for transparency, parental 

rights, and educational integrity, continues to expose the dark money networks infiltrating state 

institutions. Under the leadership of CEO Rhonda Miller and President Jon Schrock, the 

organization is seeing growing support across Indiana and beyond.  

Rhonda Miller and Jon Schrock have consistently called for a full audit of the Indiana Economic 

Development Corporation (IEDC) and the Indiana Economic Development Foundation (IEDF), citing 

growing evidence of entanglement with globalist foundations and untraceable financial influence. 

Their persistent advocacy is resonating with Hoosiers and legislators alike, as conversations around 

accountability and transparency in economic development intensify.  

Jon Schrock has personally held in-depth meetings in 41 Indiana counties, engaging directly with 

families, educators, and local leaders. These meetings-known as the 'Farmland Conferences'-are 

now celebrating their third anniversary. What began as small gatherings in rural communities has 

grown into a powerful movement of citizens demanding truth and transparency in state affairs.  



"After traveling through over 41 counties in Indiana, it's clear that families are waking up to what's 

happening behind the scenes," said CEO Rhonda Miller. "People are beginning to connect the 

dots-from the Urban Institute to other elite-backed entities funneling money into our education and 

public policy systems without oversight."  

As part of its expanding mission, Purple for Parents United is now launching a chapter in Texas, 

where Miller is meeting with state leaders, grassroots organizations, and concerned citizens. The 

focus is to shine a light on what the organization calls a "coordinated global dark money conspiracy" 

seeping into U.S. institutions under the guise of progress and reform. 

"We're uncovering how these agendas are funded, who's behind them, and how they're undermining 

parental authority and community values," added Schrock. "This isn't just about Indiana 

anymore-this is a national issue, and the response in Texas is proving that."  

Purple for Parents United pledges to continue its mission of informing communities, holding 

institutions accountable, and protecting the rights of families through grassroots education and direct 

action.  
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